
  

  

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
STRATA PLAN BCS-1419 - LOGAN LANE 

 
 

SMOKING REMINDER  
 

 
Dear owners,  
 
It has been reported that residents can smell smoke in their unit, 
although they are non-smokers. Please be reminded of: 
 
Rule # 3 – Smoking, which states:  
 
 
Smoking is prohibited in all common areas, including all the 
parkade, on limited common property, including all balconies 
and patios, and within 6 meters of any door, entrance, or 
window. 
 
  
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
STRATAWEST MANAGEMENT LTD.  
 
Sylvia Brewer, Property Manager  
May 15, 2020 
 


